
 
March 30, 2015 
 
Notice of Annual General Meeting 
 
OSSTF D 35 Brock University Support Staff 
 
To all members, 
 
Please be advised that our 2015 Annual General Meeting has been scheduled for 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 6, 2015 @ 12:10pm in the Pond Inlet. 
 
In order to reduce barriers to attendance, please be advised that the University has 
previously supported an extended meal break for those members who are scheduled to 
work during the AGM.  It is recognized that the time will have to be made up in 
consultation with your Supervisor. Also, the Union can assist members financially if 
family care is required to to attend the meeting.  Please speak with Norm Westbury, 
President, in order to assist with family care arrangements. 
 
If there any questions about elections before the AGM, please contact one of the 
Elections committee members, (Beulah Alexander, Elna Mayberry, or Virginia Wagg).  
At the AGM, please seek the assistance of the Chair, Jessica Burnie and/or Steering 
member Keith Goulet. A package of information will be sent to members electronically 
by April 29th that will include, among other things, a draft agenda, reports, and election 
procedures.  If you have any questions about the material, please contact Norm Westbury 
at norm.westbury@gmail.com. 
 
 


